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Castle Rock Water's goal is to provide our customers with a safe and
reliable supply of drinking water. The Water Quality Report or “Consumer
Confidence Reports” are produced annually to describe the overall quality
of water from its raw collection and storage to the treated purity at your
tap. This report is required by the Environmental Protection Agency to
summarize information regarding the water sources used, any detected
contaminants, compliance and educational information.

Please contact Castle Rock Water at 720-733-6000 or email
waterquality@CRgov.com with any questions about the quality or
treatment of our water.

or from human activity. Contaminants that may be
present in source water include:

¢ Microbial contaminants: viruses and bacteria
that may come from sewage treatment plants,
septic systems, agricultural livestock operations,
and wildlife.

¢ Inorganic contaminants: salts and metals,

which can be naturally-occurring or result from urban
storm water runoff, industrial or domestic
wastewater discharges, oil and gas production,
mining, or farming.

¢ Pesticides and herbicides: may come from a
variety of sources, such as agriculture, urban storm
water runoff, and residential uses.

¢ Radioactive contaminants: can be naturally
occurring or be the result of oil and gas production
and mining activities.

e Organic chemical contaminants: including
synthetic and volatile organic chemicals, which are
byproducts of industrial processes and petroleum
production, and also may come from gas stations,
urban storm water runoff, and septic systems.

In order to ensure that tap water is safe to drink, the
Colorado Department of Public Health and
Environment prescribes regulations limiting the
amount of certain contaminants in water provided by
public water systems. The Food and Drug
Administration regulations establish limits for
contaminants in bottled water that must provide the



